@ Rush-Copley
Medical Center

2000 Ogden Avenue, Aurora, IL 60504

July 29, 2010
Margaret Shiltaci AUG 0 6 2010
Administrative Director

. HEALTH FACILITIES &
Surgery Center of Joliet SERVICES RE
301 N. Madison Street VIEW BOARD
Suite 100

Joliet, IL 60435
Re: Discontinuation of Surgery Center of Joliet, LLC
Dear Ms Shillaci;

We have received your letter indicating your intent to discontinue the Surgery Center of
Joiiet.

We anticipate the discontinuation will have no impact on Rush-Copley Medical Center
because:

1. The Surgery Center will be replaced by an outpatient surgery department of
PSJMC which we anticipate will treat the patients that would have been seen

at the Surgery Center.
2. RCMC serves very few patients from the Joliet area.

Please feel free to contact me if you need additiona! information.

Sincerely,

Gail Bumgarner
Sr. Vice President Strategy
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cc: Mike Constantino v
iL Health Facilities & Svcs,. Review Board
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